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The National Institutional Ranking Framework (NIRF) was launched in 2015 to rank higher 
educational institutions in the country based on objective criteria to promote competitive 
excellence in the higher educational institutions. NIRF now announces India Rankings 2018, the third 
edition of this annual exercise.  
 
Last date for data submission in DCS has been extended and now portal closes on December 15, 
2017 at 5 pm. For further information, please visit our website www.nirfindia.org. 
 
In case of any query or help, you are requested to contact us on techsupport@nirfindia.org. 
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